
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, February 8, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Spaghetti & Meatballs   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Jonathan Altamirano  

    Alexa Flores  

 

 

1. Attention all Battle of the Book READERS, the Battle is next Friday February 18th at 

1:30 in the LLC.  Be sure to check in with your teams this week and get the last books 

read and wrapped up. ALL Battle Readers should meet with their coaches before the end 

of this week and/or come to the library during FLEX on Thursday. Coaches have practice 

questions to prep you for the Battle.  

 

KEEP reading! If you have any questions, see Mrs. Sutsser. 

 

2. February FUN SNACK is almost here! On Wednesday, February 16, you will have the 

opportunity to purchase Cotton Candy and/or Sparkling Ice during your lunch 

period. Cotton Candy is $2 and drinks are $1. Please make sure to bring single dollar bills 

to make the line move fast!  

 

 

 

 


